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Newsletter No. 5 

2nd October 2020 

Electronic Device Survey 
 

Can we please remind you to complete our survey using 

the following link by the end of Friday 2nd October  if you 

have not already done so: 

 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/8KIXJO/ 

 

 

 

Our Value for this month is 
Thankfulness 

Nuts in Packed Lunches 
 

Just a reminder that we do have some children who have 
severe nut allergies in our school.  For this reason we are 
a ‘nut free’ school.  Please do not send in nuts for your 
child’s snack or packed lunch; this includes peanut butter  
and hazelnut/chocolate sandwich filling.  Thank you for 
your support with this matter. 
 

 

Headteacher Awards 

Reception –  Freya H and Isaac 

Year 1 – Tilly and Harry 

Year 2 – Rhys and Max 

Year 3 – Joseph  

Year 4 – Charlie and Arthur 

Year 5 – Lucy and Florence 

Year 6 – Neve and Nicole 
 

Value Star Awards 

Reception –  Tommy 

Year 1 – Joseph 

Year 2 – George S 

Year 3 – Luke 

Year 4 – Evie 

Year 5 – Charlie F 

Year 6 – Mason 

Our Fabulous New Castle 
 

 
 

A huge thank you goes to the PTA and parents for 

helping to fundrasing for our new castle.  I know that 

the children are going to have a great time playing in 

the castle for many years to come. 

 

We are in the process of having the LA and ROSPA 

check the contruction so that we can minimise the 

risk to our children.  Please be patient with us and 

ensure that your child does not use this before and 

after the school day. 

Warm Clothing for School 
 

The DFE has directed schools to ventilate their 

buildings in order to minimise the spread of the 

virus. This means that we need to keep our 

classroom windows open throughout the school day.  

Whilst this was easy for the summer months, it is 

becoming more tricky for the children now that the 

weather is on the turn.   
 

Please can you ensure that children come to school 

with sweatshirts each day and you may wish to 

conisder a warm vest under polo shirts to help keep 

the children warm – we have got the heating on 

throughout the school but with some of the 

windows open, it can be a little chilly. 

 

  

 
E-SAFETY ACCEPTABLE USE RULES 

If you have not yet returned your signed copy of the 

E-safety Acceptable Use Rules could you please 

complete and place in the box outside the main 

entrance.  Thank you. 

 

  

 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/8KIXJO/

